
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � FEBRUARY 3, 2003 
 
ALL WAY STOPS FOR THE GATES OF MAPLE SUBDIVISION 
 
Recommendation 
 
Councillor Mario Ferri recommends that all way stops be installed at the intersections of Killian 
Rd. and Marwood/Granger and Killian Rd. and Cranny St. 
 
Purpose 
 
In order to address speeding along Killian Rd., all way stops are required at these two 
intersections. 
 
Background 
 
Residents have complained over the years about vehicle speeds along Killian Road.  The Gates 
of Maple Ratepayers Association has formally requested on its January 6, 2003 letter to the City 
of Vaughan that all way stops be installed at the above-mentioned locations as a traffic calming 
measure. 
 
Conclusion 
 
In response to the traffic calming needs of the residents in this community, all way stop signs 
should be erected at the intersections of Killian Rd. and Marwood/Granger and Killian Rd. and 
Cranny St. 
 
Attachments 
 
Letter from Gates of Maple Ratepayers Association 
Letter from St. David CES School Council 
 
Report prepared by 
 
N/A 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Mario F. Ferri 
Councillor, Ward 1 
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